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RETURN TO BAND REHEARSALS
Ensembles Return!

During the holidays, NSW schools received fantastic news that music ensembles are allowed to
resume playing their instruments again! It has been an excellent start to the term, being able to
hear the full band sound again, after months of not playing as an ensemble. Of course, students
are still following physical distancing guidelines, with wider spacing between each student as they
play.

We look forward to being able to perform again soon to a live audience. Enjoy looking through the
happy snaps from this weeks’ rehearsals.

Thank you to all students and parents for being patient throughout the year, and lets continue to
be cautious so that we can continue to play!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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